The Colorado Department of
Transportation (CDOT)

invites you to a

Public Information Meeting

about the State Highway 9 widening project from
Valley Brook Street to Swan Mountain Road

Thursday, October 5, 2006
4:30 to 7:00 p.m.

Cafeteria
Summit High School
16201 State Highway 9

This public information
meeting will provide

the community with an
opportunity to learn about
the SH 9 widening project,
review the design plans, talk
with CDOT engineers, and
see the project schedule.

For more information call:

Wes Goff, PBS&J Summit
800-497-5529 or 5 High
Ina Zisman, CDOT School
303-512-5750

If you are a person requiring special ?o;%
accomodations, please contact Fricco o

Ryan Adams at 800-497-5529. Breckenridge
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